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The following is a summary of results from the recent Astor Avenue Speed Hump Community 

survey.  City of Commerce staff mailed out the survey to the residents and businesses with a 

response deadline of September 7, 2018 which was extended to September 14, 2018 in order to 

effectuate a more comprehensive survey sample. 

 

Results of the mail-out of the Astor Avenue Speed Bump Community survey: 

 

Staff extended the deadline an extra week until September 14, 2018.  This gave the community 

over three (3) weeks to respond to the survey. 

 

Only twenty-six (26) households answered the community survey.  The following is a 

breakdown of the responses: 

 

 22 households responded “Make the existing temporary speed humps permanent”  

 85% of respondents 

 

 4 households responded “Remove all the temporary speed humps and return the street 

back to its original condition” 
  15% of respondents 

 

 0 households responded “other action” 

 

 

 

 

 


